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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are very excited to offer the children in Y4 an educational visit to Chester Zoo in relation to our 
rainforest topic. 
 

The visit will be on Thursday 31st January 2019. 
 

The children should wear school uniform for the visit. We will provide school cagoules but they 
should make sure they wear their school jumper, as a lot of the day will be outdoors. They will also 
need suitable shoes for walking. The children will have their lunch in Chester Zoo. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, a lunch will be provided by school. All other children will need to bring 
a packed lunch in a carrier bag, clearly labelled with their name. 
 

We will travel to and from Chester Zoo by coach. School is subsidising the cost of this trip 
however we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 per child towards transport and 
entrance. We appreciate this is an expensive visit but there will not be another paid visit until the 
summer term. The payment can be made via Parentpay. Please speak to us if you have any 
difficulty paying.  

If you require any further information, please contact Miss Whittingham.   

Kind regards 
 
Miss Whittingham  
Y4 Class Teacher 
 
Could you please ensure that the attached form is returned to the class teacher. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I give permission for………………………………(name of child) to visit Chester Zoo on Thursday 
31st January. 
 
I have paid a voluntary contribution of £________ online using Parentpay. 
 
Signed:……………………………………….(parent/carer) 
 
Print Name:…………………………………. 

          
 


